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Jack completed his VCE and Certificate III in Business in 2019 and was offered a full time position at 
Bendigo Bank at the beginning of this year.... 

 
Here is Jack’s message to current students and an update on his job... 

 
“Regarding my work -  I am very fortunate to have work during this time. 

  
This situation has caused us at the bank to consider how we engage our customers to meet their 

everyday needs. 
  

I’m learning through different approaches, discussing the benefits and embracing change, the 
options available for our customers and how they can complete their daily banking needs via a 

broad range of options. 
  

I feel for the current students especially Year 12, but this time could be utilized to get the most out 
of your studies.  

  
I know this is much easier said than done but at the end of the day exams are going to be held and 

life will go back to some sort of normality, therefore, your schooling and development is so 
important,  no matter what you’re studying, whether its VCE, VCAL, P-TECH,  anything.  

 
 

I’m getting to understand more now that I am in the real world and the importance of buying into 
what you’re doing at school. 

  
Stay safe NSC” 

Jack Terrill. 

Past P-TECH student Jack Terrill  


